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    Head of Student Records 

Student Registry 

 

 

 

DBS Privacy Notice 

 

Dear DBS Applicant, 

The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) came into force in May 2018, replacing the 

Data Protection Act 1998 (DPA).  The previous Privacy Notice has been replaced, including 

information on standard/enhanced disclosure checks which explains how applicants’ 

personal data will be used by the DBS, and, outlines their rights under GDPR. 

Please confirm you have read the policy: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/standard-and-enhanced-dbs-check-privacy-

policy and sign the declaration below: 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Tracey Boram 
Head of Student Records 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I confirm that I have both read and understood the new Private Policy for 

Standard/Enhanced disclosure checks. 

 

Full Name………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 

Signature……………………………………………………     Date of Signature…………………………………… 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/standard-and-enhanced-dbs-check-privacy-policy
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/standard-and-enhanced-dbs-check-privacy-policy

